
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] 9929 KEELE STREET (GRANDE CHEESE PLAZA DEVELOPMENT)
Date: December-08-21 3:32:07 PM

From: gmessina@enqueue.ca <gmessina@enqueue.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 08, 2021 2:41 PM
To: Council@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 9929 KEELE STREET (GRANDE CHEESE PLAZA DEVELOPMENT)

Council Members,

At Fridays council meeting I ask that you publicly refuse the construction of the building at 9929
Keele st.
This development does not respect the existing community.  The height is too high.
I am asking for a RECORDED VOTE.

Barhill subdivision resident

Sincerely,
Grace Messina, Director
enqueue staffing
416-557-7917

Linkedin.com/in/gracemessina
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